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Emergency School Closure Procedures

In preparation for the winter months listed below are the school closure procedures.  Please note the following:-

· A text message will be sent form school before 8.00am so please ensure that we have your up to date mobile phone number.

· The County Council Emergency School Closure website is www.staffordshire.gov.uk/schoolclosures. This will show individual school closures.  This web page can also be accessed via a mobile phone.  

· Notification will be put on the local radio i.e. Signal Radio and Radio Stoke.
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